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Current Information about roadblocks 
 

Hikes 
 

Waldsteig/Salza-Stausee: 
The circular route is currently only partially open until further notice due to work on the forest road: the 
route along the Salza reservoir up to the hill is accessible. Return to the starting point using the same 
route. 
 

From the Tauplitzalm to the Gnanitzalm 
Due to a storm, the bridge over the Grimmingbach was damaged. For information about the danger 
spot between the Interhüttenalm and the Gnanitzalm, please contact the market town of Stainach-
Pürgg on 03682/24800. 
 
 

Bike, MTB and e-bike routes 
 

Narzissen – Leisling round 
Due to a severe storm, the section between Pötschenhöhe and Sommersbergsee is closed. A 
diversion around the closure is only possible along the Salzkammergut federal road B145. 
 

Grabenbach | diversions route between Blaa Alm and Rettenbach Alm 

The forest road is closed until further notice due to mudslides between Rettenbachtal and the 
turn-off towards Hoisnrad. 
This means that there is currently no direct connection between Altaussee and Bad Ischl. 

 
 
Permanent locks 
 

From Gößl to Grundlsee along the Ressenweg trail 
Contrary to press reports, the Ressenweg trail between Gößl and Grundlsee is still NOT open for cyclists. 
 

Blaa Alm Altaussee across Rettenbach Valley to Bad Ischl 
The path between Blaa Alm and Rettenbachalm is closed to hikers and cyclists due to 
current danger of rockfall.  
A detour is currently possible via Lupitsch / Waldgraben through the Leisling to Bad Goisern. 
 

Tauplitz waterfall across Draxlmühle 
The hiking trail to the waterfall across the Draxlmühle is temporarily closed 
 

Salza Reservoir 
The Pass Stein road along the Salza reservoir has been closed to hikers and cyclists for years. This 
closure remains in place until further notice. 
 

Sillstraße 
There is a general ban for cyclists since 2020. 


